
 

 
 

 
 

POLICY ON SOCIAL MEDIA 
Deercroft HOA Board of Directors 

April 11, 2023 
 
The Deercroft Subdivision HOA does not manage, use, nor sanction any social media apps (e.g., 
Facebook, NextDoor). Instead, the HOA uses its email distribution list for its official 
communications. Deercroft property owners must provide their email addresses to the HOA 
office in order to receive those official HOA communications. 
 
Any views, thoughts, and opinions expressed on any social media site are solely that of the 
person who posts them, and do not reflect the views, opinions, policies, or position of the of 
the Deercroft HOA. 


